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ONE RACE. MANY PLACES. ONE PLACE 
 
Year 5 have now completed their amazing art project.   Working with the theme of “Our World Citizenship” as a starting 
point and looking closely at: “World Geography and  Cultural Colours” for inspiration, our aim was to produce a huge scale 
painted/wire- framed/ woven wall installation, celebrating our world and its global community to which we all belong, 
which will be on permanent display in the main Hall. 
 
Working on a world map base painted by the children onto MDF sheets; using wire netting, yarn, beads and cord and              
pre-constructed wire weaving ‘stars’, all children from Y5 worked in 5 Groups under the guidance of 5 Group Leaders (1 for 
each group) and one overall Year group “Project Leader”, to produce their own themed sections of a rigid grid,                      
representing the First Peoples Cultural Colour palettes of each country in the world, working from their own research and 
design development at all times. In addition to the main workshop, they also created a series of interchangeable ‘Pupil 
Profiles’, spotlighting those children belonging to our Featherstone Family  whose roots herald from the many countries 
represented on our installation. These regularly changed profiles have been mounted in clear acrylic frames installed  on 
the wire grid and linked to the appropriate country with lengths of decorated cord.  Whilst the work was ongoing, they 
also created a “Project Journal”, to showcase all the children’s research and capture their own reflections and                             
interpretations of  the Project.    

A huge well done to all the Year 5’s.  You have produced an amazing one off piece of work.  

Best wishes  
Mr E Gaibee  (Headteacher)  



Summer Term Diary  

 Forthcoming Events 
– Key Dates 

Nadchodzące wydar-
zenia - daty kluczowe 

 -أحداث قادمة 
 التواريخ الرئيسية

即将举行的活动 - 

关键日期 

Dhacdooyinka soo 
dhoweya - Taariikha-

ha  Muhiimka 

Date English Polskie    عربى 中文  Somali  

2nd July  EYFS Teddy Bears pic-
nic (2pm) 

Piknik Misia EYFS (14.00)  نزهةEYFS ( 2تيدي بيرز 

 م(
EYFS泰迪熊野餐（下

午2点） 

EYFS Teddy Bears waa 
fiyuus (2galabtii) 

3rd July  New reception           
induction morning 
9:00—11:45  

Transition Day-  with 
new class 9.10-
11.45am 

Nowy poranek indukcji 
odbioru 9:00–11: 45 

Dzień Przejścia - z nową 
klasą 9.10-11.45 

صباح الحث الاستقبال الجديد 
0099-11 054  

مع فئة جديدة  -يوم الانتقال
0119-11154  

新的接待感应早上

09:00-11：45 

过渡日 - 新课程

09.10-11.45am 

Dib u habeyn cusub oo 
soo dhaweyn ah  

9-00 to 11: 45 

Maalinta Kala-guurka - 
fasal cusub 9.10-
11.45am 

4th July  Y3 Trip to Alexandra              
Theatre  (Horrible His-
tories) 

Y3 Trip do Alexandra The-
atre (Horrible Histories) 

إلى مسرح  Y3رحلة 

ألكسندرا )قصص 

 فظيعة(

Y3亚历山德拉剧院

之旅（恐怖历史） 

Y3 Safarka Tiyaatarka 
Alexandra 
(Dhibaatooyinka Dhu-
umaha leh) 

9th July  Parents evening 4—
6pm (Open session—
no appointment) 

Rodzice wieczorem 4–16 
(sesja otwarta - bez 
umówionego spotkania) 

 6 -مساء أولياء الأمور 
بدون  -مساءً )جلسة مفتوحة 

 موعد(

父母晚上4-6点（公

开会议 - 没有预约） 

Waalidiinta habeenkii 4-
6 duhurnimo (Kulan fu-
ran-aan lahayn ballan) 

10th  to 
13th July 

Year 6 Residential to 
Kingswood.  

Rok 6 Mieszkaniowy do 
Kingswood.  

سكني إلى  6عام 
Kingswood. 

6年级住宿至金斯伍

德。 

Sannadka 6aad Dega-
naanshaha Kingwood. 

16th July  EYFS GRADUATION 
9:00am  

ERAFS GRADUATION 9:00 EYFS  صباحا 0099التخرج  EYFS毕业典礼上午

9:00 

Dabaaldegga EYFS 9:00 
am 

17th July  Year 6 End of Year  
Production for Parents 
– 1.45 and 6:00pm  

Rok 6 Koniec roku 
Produkcja dla rodziców - 
1.45 and 18:00 pm 

نهاية السنة  6السنة 
و  1.45 -الإنتاج للآباء 

م 00: 6  

6年级的父母年终生

产 - 1.45和下午6:00  

Sannadka 6aad Dha-
maadka Sannad-Sanadka 
Dhalashada ee Waalidi-
inta - 1.45 iyo 6:00 galab-
nimo 

18th July  Last day of school 
term. 

School closes at 1pm  

Ostatni dzień semestru 
szkolnego. 

Szkoła kończy się o 
1.00pm 

 آخر يوم في الفصل الدراسي

يغلق المدرسة في 
1:00pm 

学期的最后一天 

学校在下午1点关闭  

Maalinta ugu dambeysa 
dugsiga. 
Iskuulku wuxuu xiran 
yahay 1da galabnimo  



IMPORTANT INFORMATION: Car Free School Streets – Featherstone Primary School  

 

Many schools experience traffic related issues at the start and end of the school day. Birmingham City Council is 

introducing Car Free School Streets to address these issues by restricting traffic in the streets surrounding some 

schools at drop off and pick up times. 

 

As part of our work to encourage healthier, greener and safer travel to school, we are pleased that Feather-

stone Primary School  will be taking part in a pilot of this scheme from 2nd September 2019. This will reduce con-

gestion and improve air quality at the school gates as well as making it easier and safer to walk or cycle to 

school. 

 

From 2nd September 2019 the following restrictions will be in place: 

 
 

During these times, most vehicles will not be able to drive into the road(s) covered by this restriction. Signage 

will be in place at the entrance(s) to the restricted zone. 

 

There will be some exemptions that will permit traffic to use these roads at these times, including residents, 

blue badge holders and emergency services. 

 

Anyone driving in the restricted zone at these times without a valid permit or exemption can be issued with a 

Fixed Penalty Notice charge of £50. 

 

‘For those parents/carers travelling from further away we would ask that you park a short distance away  from 

the school in the adjacent side roads (e.g. Low Wood Road, Chudleigh Road, Milverton Road, Beach Dene 

Grove) and walk the last part of your journey.’ 

 

This change will be made using an Experimental Traffic Regulation Order (ETRO) which can stay in place for a 

maximum of 18 months. During this time, we will monitor and assess the effect of this change before deciding 

whether it should be made permanent. As part of this, we will be inviting feedback on the scheme from par-

ents/carers and local residents. 

 

 

To enable you to find out more about what is happening, we are organising a drop-in session on 9th July 2019 

from 4pm to 5.45pm.  This will provide an opportunity to find out more information and ask any questions 

that you have. 

 

You can also find further details at www.birmingham.gov.uk/schoolstreets. 

 

‘On the last page is a map outlining the road where the restriction will apply and surrounding roads where you 

are able to park.’  A Parent Pledge and further information will be sent to all parents so that the school has your 

full support.   

WHERE: Glenville Drive and Haywards Close, Erdington, Birmingham, B23. 

Times: 

Mornings Monday to Friday: Closure from: 08:15 to: 9.15   

Afternoons Monday to Thursday: Closure from: 2.30 to: 3.30 
Friday closure from: 1.15 to: 2.15 

http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schoolstreets

